
 
 

SCHEDULED SPECIAL MEETING  
OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

*No Meeting Took Place* 
 
 
Board President Patricia Hale called a special meeting of the Board of Commissioners on 
Monday, March 25, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. The only substantive agenda item for the meeting was the 
State Auditor’s Office Exit Conference. It was anticipated that a quorum of the Board (at least 
two commissioners) would attend.  
 
On the date and time of the scheduled meeting, only Commissioner Haines was present in person 
or remotely.  A quorum of the Board of Commissioners was not present.  No action was taken 
and no meeting of the Board took place. 

 


